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plan’ for a summer meeting as well. Of
course & soeial hour will be held after
the prog y - and  refresfiment
served, §

Would not some such plan solve the
difficult question of maintaining Circles
in’ country places? Could not every
church ‘i your Associstion have tais
kind of & Mission Circle? Tf there is
any virtue in the idea, let us boom it
for 1916,

JESRIE E. ZAVITZ.

HERE AND THERE,

Hillsburg.~—~A very”successful Thank-
offering service was held by our Mission
Cirele in the church on Nov, 15th. Our
pastor, Mr. Wood, was in the chair.
The main feature of the programme was
an interesting and i?-tmctive address
by Mr. Andoff, of {Toronto, on the
“Macedonian Mission.” We held our
meetjng in the evening in order that
everyone might be able to attend. After
the programme, refreshments . were
served in  the Sunday  School room.
Thank-offering amounted to $16.10,
which was equally ' divided between
Home and Foreign Missions,

MRS. J. H. BURT, Pres.

Highland Park, Westboro.—The Wo-
men's Mision Cirele of the Highland
Park Church, Westhoro, have entered
with enthusiasim upon the work of their
second year. On November 8th, their
annual Thank-offering service was held.
Tn the afternon the ladies brought gifts
of clothing and paeked a Christmas box
for one of our Home Missions, after
which tea was served by Mrs. E. Sar
will, and & pleasant sogial hour was
enjoyed. At the evening meefing our
President, Mrs. A. N, Frith presided,
and the Rev. G. R. MeFaul gave a most
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interesting  lantern talk on the work of
the Grande Ligne Mission, while Mrs,
McFaul and Mrs, Dewar eontribnted to
the musical part of the programme.
Oune of the most gratifying results of
the evening service was the offering of
$10,15, nearly double the amount-of Yast
year’s Thauk-offering.

We indeed give thanks to God for
His abundant blessing upon our little
Circle, and are looking forward with
much interest to the study of “Cana-
dians or Foreighers” and “The King's
Highway,” which we have decided to
take up this winter.

MRS. F. RICHARDS, Reporter.

THE BLLIOT BUNCALOW.

Another bungalow? No, just a new
name for Miss Priest’s bungalow in
Tuni. We are glad to give it a name
that has been associated so many years
with our work in Tndia. Mrs. R. W,
Elliot and her her daughter, Miss Violet
Elliot, have had the work very much
at heart. In recognition of this, the
Board desired that their name should
be permanently identified with the Tuni
bungalow, and with their consent it
was unanimously agreed at a recent
meeting that henceforth this bungalow
will be known as the Elliot Bungalow.

For the past two years our women

—have done nobly in raising the $4,230.00,

the cost of the land and building. But
whije the full amount to complete the
building is in sight, it is not in hand.
We still need $300.00. We hope the
Cireles will see that their share of this
very necessary part of our work is sent
in so that the, Treasurer can report the
full amount paid at the quarterly meet-
ing in February.

A, E. FENTON, Rec. 8ec.




